
 
DATE: March 25, 2009 

 
 
TO: Mark Fowler       FROM:         Debra Campbell 

Zoning Supervisor       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 2007-082 by Pope & Land Enterprises 
 
 
Attached are the revised site plans for the above petition. The plans have been revised to update the 
conditional stormwater note. Since this note does not alter the intent of the development, I am administratively 
approving this conditional note. Please use this plan when evaluating requests for building permits and 
certificates of occupancy. 
Note that all other ordinance requirements still apply. 

 


